
 

 

  

 Mr. Scott Case, Auditor 

301 University Ridge 
Suite 600 
Greenville, SC 29601 

 

Mark R Jones 

Canebrake Fire Commission, Secretary 
 1810 Fairview Road 

Fountain Inn, SC 29644 

 

Dear Mr. Case, 

I am sending this letter on behalf of the Canebrake Fire Commission Board.  Due to our current budget shortfall, 
the need for adding personnel and additional equipment and maintenance needs, we are requesting an increase in 
the current millage rate. Our current millage rate is 35, we are asking for an increase of 5.7, bringing our rate to 
40.7.  The Board voted on this matter in our regularly scheduled meeting on 09 May 2022, four in favor, none 
opposed (one more commissioner added in June). 

Sincerely, 

Mark R Jones 
Secretary 
Canebrake Board of Fire Control 
7/6/2022 

Commissioner Wendell Curry, Chairman 

Commissioner Amelia Masters, Vice Chairperson 

Commissioner Curt Kappenman, Treasurer 

Commissioner Mark R Jones, Secretary 

Commissioner Troy Prosser 

 


